Redhill Circular, Saturday 19th June 2010
28 walkers, 23 miles – leader Sally Adams
The walk was fine ... well, at least I hope most people enjoyed it! We had very mixed weather ... sometimes very sunny ... and at other times, downpours of rain! I must have put my coat on and off at least 10 times! We had 28 walkers. They all kept up pretty well ... a lovely bunch of people and a few newcomers ... actually, there were quite a few 'first timers!'. Great! We stopped at a pub called the Haymakers ... it was fine except that some people had to wait a while for their meals ... probably longer than usual because there were more of us. People said it was quite cold sitting outside on the tree stumps! We visited the famous musicians’ graves at Limpsfield, then went up on the North Downs and the weather turned beautifully sunny. We ended at about 6pm at Merstham where most people took the train to London. Don't ask me how long the walk was ... I don’t have a clue ... I am no good with calculations as you know! Ask one of the walkers!
